City of Taylor, North Dakota
October 10, 2016 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Travis Christensen, Emory Vaagen and Daryl Jurgens.
Visitors: Toby Bohrer.
The minutes of the September 12, 2016 regular City Council meeting were approved with corrections. 
September financial report was approved as read.
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve Lions raffle permit #14-121, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ray Fettig moved to pay October bills, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	
	
	

	
	8051
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8053
	Travis Christensen
	$135.00 

	
	8054
	Ray Fettig
	$135.00 

	
	8055
	Daryl Jurgens
	$135.00 

	
	8056
	Russ Myran
	$195.00 

	
	8057
	Emory Vaagen
	$135.00 

	
	8058
	Mackoff Kellogg
	$107.50 

	
	8059
	State Auditor
	$200.00 

	
	8060
	Menards
	$279.00 

	
	8061
	Richardton Merchant
	$320.00 

	
	8062
	IRS
	$2,279.23 

	
	8063
	Job Service
	$17.40 

	
	8064
	Stump Busters
	$440.00 

	
	8065
	MDU
	$67.41 

	
	 
	 
	 

	HIWAY
	8065
	MDU
	$253.31 

	
	 
	 
	 

	WATER
	
	
	

	
	8067
	SW Water
	$2,178.50 

	
	8065
	MDU
	$192.62 

	
	8052
	Tobias Bohrer
	$550.00 

	
	8066
	SWDHU
	$60.00 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8052
	Tobias Bohrer
	$550.00 

	
	8065
	MDU
	$229.97 

	
	8068
	Tobias Bohrer
	$59.08 

	GARBAGE
	
	
	

	
	8069
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,548.00 

	
	
	
	

	Insect Control
	8052
	Tobias Bohrer
	$900.00 

	
	
	
	

	2016 Street Project
	8061
	Richardton Merchant
	$361.26 

	
	8070
	Arntson, Stewart & Wagner
	$6,169.17 

	
	8071
	Starion Bond Services
	$2,092.64 

	
	
	
	

		
	
	
	

	
	
	
	



	
	
	


A special meeting will be held on Tuesday October 25, 2016 at 7:00pm to approve the special assessments for the 2016 Street Project.
Next regular meeting will be November 14, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the City Hall. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 7:25 pm, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC 
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor



